
Dear Pharmacist Intern, 
 

SAPC e-Note: Old Intern CPD system to be discontinued 

The Old CPD system will be discontinued on 31 January 2021. This system has been used by 

Pharmacist Interns who were registered in and prior to 2019 despite a new system aligned with the 

2018 Competency Standards for Pharmacists being in place from the beginning of 2020.  

Its continuation beyond the 2019 pre-registration year was to ensure that interns who were unable 

to become competent in their Intern CPD portfolio in 2019 and prior years were afforded a further 

opportunity to become competent using a familiar system.  

Pharmacist Interns registered in 2019 or before who are still not competent in their CPD portfolios 

on 31 January 2021 will be expected to use the Intern CPD system implemented in 2020 from 1 

February 2021, and will thus forfeit any entries made on the redundant/old Intern CPD system. 

Yours sincerely, 
  

TA Masango 
Registrar/CEO 
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